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Pitcha Ngamnarongkit

From: Momoko Sato
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 8:20 AM
To: Pitcha Ngamnarongkit
Subject: FW: Guidance Note: Budget Management to the UN Resident Coordinator System in

2019 only
Attachments: Guidance Note - RC Budget Management_OFRM_Final_24 Dec 2018.pdf; 2019

_UNRC Budget Management Guidance_24 Dec 2018.pdf

Categories: Red category

FYI

From: Lovita Ramguttee
Sent: Tuesday, December 25, 2018 5:38 PM
To: Nittaya Mek-Aroonreung <nittaya.mekaroonreung@undp.org>; Momoko Sato <momoko.sato@one.un.org>;
Deirdre Boyd <deirdre.boyd@one.un.org>
Subject: Fwd: Guidance Note: Budget Management to the UN Resident Coordinator System in 2019 only

FYI
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sha Guo <sha.guo@undp.org>
Date: 25 December BE 2561 01:35:54 GMT+4
To: RBAP Operations Managers <RBAP.Operations.Managers@undp.org>, RBAP Finance
Focal Points <rbap.finance.focal.points@undp.org>
Cc: RBAP COSQA <rbap.cosqa@undp.org>, Elena Tischenko <elena.tischenko@undp.org>,
Ram Iyer <ramakrishnan.iyer@undp.org>
Subject: Fwd: Guidance Note: Budget Management to the UN Resident Coordinator
System in 2019 only

Dear colleagues,
Please find the guidance note on RCO budget management. Kindly take action accordingly.
Thanks and Happy Holiday!

Best wishes,
Sha

Begin forwarded message:

From: Vitalie Muntean <vitalie.muntean@undp.org>
Date: December 24, 2018 at 15:16:46 GMT-5
To: Karina Servellon <karina.servellon@undp.org>, Sergelen Dambadarjaa
<sergelen.dambadarjaa@undp.org>, Dmitri Katelevsky
<dmitri.katelevsky@undp.org>, Levan Bouadze <levan.bouadze@undp.org>,
Sha Guo <sha.guo@undp.org>, Ram Iyer <ramakrishnan.iyer@undp.org>
Cc: Vitalie Muntean <vitalie.muntean@undp.org>
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Subject: Guidance Note: Budget Management to the UN Resident
Coordinator System in 2019 only

Dear colleagues,
Please find enclosed the above-captioned guidance note and
Annex1for onward transmission to all COs. Both documents will
be also placed on the RC/RR De-linking CO Checklist site.
Many thanks for your cooperation and best regards,
Vitalie


